
Panel Meeting Postponed 
Sydney South Planning Panel

Please be advised that the meeting scheduled 
Wednesday 16 November 2016 for the following 
development application has now been postponed to 
a later date.

2015SYE051 – Sutherland – DA16/0388 
103 – 113 Willarong Road Caringbah

Construction of RFB consisting 143 Apartments  
– Staged development for Concept Master Plan 
for construction of 17 residential flat buildings with 
infrastructure and Stage 1 for construction of 3 
residential flat buildings consisting of 143 dwellings.

Further information regarding the panel meeting will be 
published in the coming weeks.

Any queries please contact the  
Planning Panels on (02) 8217 2060 or email  
enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au
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